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National Day of Action on May 15th!
May 15 - 2019

On Wednesday, May 15th, a group of your neighbors and other citizens from
Maryland, Virginia and Washington D.C. will hold a peaceful sidewalk rally in front
of the Verizon Store at 6932 Wisconsin Ave., Bethesda, MD. We are calling on
wireless companies to voluntarily stop their deployment of small cell wireless
microwave antennas in close proximity to homes and apartments until their
technology can be proven safe.

Background: Hundreds of scientific studies have shown that long-term exposure to wireless
microwave radiation causes biological harm, overwhelming the body's biological, chemical and
electrical systems, and creating an opportunity for serious medical issues including neurological
impairments, reproductive problems and even cancers. Children are
more vulnerable to these effects, as their physiology is still developing.

Our children have a right to play in their yards and sleep in their beds
without being involuntarily exposed to constant microwave radiation
that could harm their health, and we have an obligation to protect
them.

To learn more about wireless radiation and its potential health impacts,
please watch this important documentary film, available now on Netflix
and Amazon, or visit.https://generationzapped.com/watch-the-film/

For more information about the rally, please send an email to:
rethinking5g@whatis5g.info, or call 410-756-6175.

All parents and their children are invited to join us in this peaceful
rally to protect public health. We hope to see you there!
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